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SAGE Testing 

SAGE testing for grades 3-6 begins tomorrow.  If you’d like to see when your child’s class is 

involved in testing, the schedule is listed on our website under “Current Events”.   

  
Have Your Plans Changed? 
We don’t like to lose our students, but if your family has changed their plans and will not be able 

to attend CRA next year, please let us know ASAP.  Please contact Shawnette Abraham, 

sabraham@canyonrimacademy.org.   

Photographs Needed for 5th Grade Patriotic Program 
On May 24, CRA fifth graders will perform a special program patriotic program, celebrating the 
brave men and women who have served or are serving our country in the military.  A slide show of 
military photographs will be presented, and we’d love our CRA families to share photos of your 
parents, siblings, friends, grandparents, great-grandparents, etc.  Please send them via email to 
sthorpe@canyonrimacademy.org  as soon as possible.  (Deadline for photos: Friday, May 4th)  Please 
include the soldier's name, your child's name and grade level, and their relationship to your 
child.  [Example: Elmer Fudd - Joey's (5th grade) great-grandfather]  If you have non-digital photos, 
we are happy to scan them and get the original back to you.  Simply drop them off in the office 
labeled 5th Grade MLK Program and include your child's teacher so we can be sure to return them 
to the correct family. 
Thank you! 
5th Grade Teachers (Mr. Thorpe, Mrs. Lowry, and Miss Calli) 

Request from Mrs. Black's Art Room 
CRA families, Mrs. Black’s art class could use donations of standard size brown paper grocery bags with 
handles  for a 5

th
 grade art project.  The bags can be dropped off in the Art Room before or after school in the 

box labeled "Grocery Bags" on the back table. 
Thank you! 
  
CALENDAR 
Tuesday, April 24:             1st Grade Field Trip to This is the Place Heritage Park, 9:30-1:00 
Friday, April 27:                 Library All Star Breakfast* with the Principal, 7:55 a.m. 
                                             *Students must have completed the reading challenge to attend. 
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